Alvaston Hall, Cheshire
     Mon 25th Sept   -  Mon 2nd Oct  2023 - 7 Nights
This year we visit Alvaston Hall, Cheshire for the second time. We will spend 7 nights at the Warner Leisure Hotel. It is a Grade 11 listed Victorian property and is 5 mins from the riverside town of Nantwich. The nearest train station is Crewe which is only 10 mins drive away.

Location & Facilities
This is a wonderful hotel which delivers a memorable experience with its well-kept gardens and impressive historic features. There are plenty of activities during the day and live entertainment at night. There is also a leisure club with swimming, fitness and beauty treatments.
Hotel Dining
The Grove is a splendid Cabaret Restaurant with an atmosphere that simply buzzes with anticipation. Whether you choose to sample the waiter service menu or choose from the carvery, your delightful 3-course evening meal is only the beginning of your night, as they bring the entertainment right to your table.

Travel & Excursions

Travel will be by luxury coach from Cobham Services on the M25 to Alvaston Hall and during the holiday. It will be possible for some to remain in their wheelchairs when travelling on the coach. During the holiday a number of excursions will be arranged which is included in the cost of the holiday.  It may be possible to join the coach en-route. 
Insurance 
Disaway recommends that you obtain insurance for this holiday in case of a cancellation. A number of hotels have a strict policy now regarding any refund due when a room is cancelled and it maybe that you only receive a small percentage of your cost refunded.  Disaway is only able to refund your fees if we obtain a replacement.
Holiday Costs

The cost of this 7-night holiday, including travel, excursions, and half board (bed, breakfast & evening meal) will be £850. Each disabled person will have their own helper, and at least two members of the Disaway Committee will be travelling with the group throughout the holiday.

Holidaymakers are asked to send £100 deposit with their completed application form.

Helpers are asked to make a minimum contribution of £450 towards the cost of the holiday, although any further donation will be gratefully received.

Helpers are asked to send £100 deposit with their completed application form
Full payment for this holiday should be made by 1st August 2023
